Hudson, NH Planning Board: August 28, 2024

MOTIONS FOR REQUESTED DEFERRALS

STAFF REPORT
August 28, 2024

The applicants have requested deferrals for the following meetings, with request correspondence
attached.

PROJECT: Campbello Street Extension CUP# 03-23
SITE: 36 Campbello Street, Map 165 / Lot 049

DEFER the public hearing to date certain:

I move to defer the public hearing for the Campbello Street Extension CUP# 03-23 at 36
Campbello Street, Hudson, NH, Map 165 / Lot 049, to date certain, October 23, 2024.

Motion by: Second: Carried/Failed:

PROJECT: Campbello Street Extention SP# 05-24

SITE: 36 Campbello Street, Map 165 / Lot 049

DEFER the public hearing to date certain:

I move to defer the public hearing for the Campbello Street Extention SP# 05-24 at 36 Campbello
Street, Hudson, NH, Map 165 / Lot 049, to date certain, October 23, 2024.

Motion by: Second: Carried/Failed:

PROJECT: Webster Street Subdivision SB# 04-24

SITE: 288 Webster Street, Map 128 / Lot 006

DEFER the public hearing to date certain:

I move to defer the public hearing for the Webster Street Subdivision SB# 04-24 at 288 Webster
Street, Hudson, NH, Map 128 / Lot 006, to date certain, September 25, 2024.

Motion by: Second: Carried/Failed:

SP# 16-22 Staff Report
Page 1 of 1



Gradert Benjamin

From: David Jordan <djordan@gpinet.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 11:01 AM
To: Dubowik, Brooke

Cc: Gradert Benjamin; Manny Sousa
Subject: RE: 288 Webster Street

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hi Brooke,
Please consider this a formal request to continue the public hearing for this project to the September 25, 2024 meeting.

Thank you,
David

David R. Jordan, P.E., L.L.S., LEED AP
d 603.374.7912
Greenman-Pedersen, Inc., An Equal Opportunity Employer



Dubowik, Brooke

From: David Jordan <djordan@gpinet.com>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 10:56 AM

To: Dubowik, Brooke

Cc: Manny Sousa

Subject: RE: Campbello Project

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good Morning Brooke,
Yes, we would like to defer this matter to the October 23™ meeting.

Thank you,
David

David R. Jordan, P.E., L.L.S., LEED AP

d 603.374.7912

Greenman-Pedersen, Inc., An Equal Opportunity Employer
From: Dubowik, Brooke <bdubowik@hudsonnh.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 10:49 AM
To: David Jordan <djordan@gpinet.com>

Cc: Manny Sousa <msousa@sousarealtynh.com>
Subject: RE: Campbello Project

Hi David,
Do you have a date in mind? We need to defer to a date specific.
Thank you,

Brooke Daubowils

Planning Administrative Aide Il

Town of Hudson g

12 School Street
Hudson, NH 03051
603-816-1267 (Direct)
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